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Tripp, Anthony

From: Dunwoody, Linda <linda.dunwoody@veolia.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 7:01 AM
To: Tripp, Anthony
Cc: Byer, James; Mitchell, Aaron; Phillip Ditter; Wayne Bulsiewicz; Kevin Shaver; Randy Williams; 

Kothur, Bheem
Subject: Re: Update on installation

Good morning,  
 
I wanted to give everyone an update.  
We ran into a bit of a design snag and had to dismantle and re-fabricate the frame for the magnetic 
portion of the of the belt.  
 
We have everything in place except this one piece and will begin testing tomorrow.  
 
I need to change the date for the as-built drawings until 3-13-15, this will allow time for all testing to 
be complete.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Linda  
 
 
Linda Dunwoody 
Operations Manager 
Industrial Business  
VEOLIA NORTH AMERICA  
 
tel   
    
+1 850 877 8299 

 / cell   
    
+1 850-251-4924  /  
fax    
  
+1 850-878-3349 

342 Marpan Lane  / Tallahassee, FL 32305 
linda.dunwoody@veolia.com 
www.veolianorthamerica.com 
 
For prepaid recycling of fluorescent lamps, ballast, batteries and more, 
visit www.prepaidrecycling.com  
 
For packaging instructions and guidance, click to Download Packaging Guidance  
 
Receive Veolia's Environmental Buzz E-Newsletter, click to Subscribe  
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PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 

 
On Thu, Jan 29, 2015 at 8:12 AM, Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@dep.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Hi Linda, 

  

Please keep the district also in the loop. 

Thanks, 

  

Bheem 

  

From: Dunwoody, Linda [mailto:linda.dunwoody@veolia.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 4:27 PM 
To: Tripp, Anthony 
Cc: Kothur, Bheem; Phillip Ditter; Wayne Bulsiewicz; Kevin Shaver 
Subject: Re: Update on installation 

  

Hi Tony,  

  

We are almost there. The facility was hit pretty hard with the flu and we lost some time. We are 
running about three weeks behind what we anticipated. My current estimated date for having 
everything in and up and running  and the final as built drawings is March 2nd.  

  

I will keep you posted on the progress.  

  

Thanks,  

Lin  

 
 

Linda Dunwoody 
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Operations Manager 
Industrial Business  
VEOLIA NORTH AMERICA  

 
tel   

    

+1 850 877 8299 

 / cell   

    

+1 850-251-4924  /  

fax    

  

+1 850-878-3349 

342 Marpan Lane  / Tallahassee, FL 32305 
linda.dunwoody@veolia.com 
www.veolianorthamerica.com 

  

For prepaid recycling of fluorescent lamps, ballast, batteries and more, 
visit www.prepaidrecycling.com  

  

For packaging instructions and guidance, click to Download Packaging Guidance  

  

Receive Veolia's Environmental Buzz E-Newsletter, click to Subscribe  
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PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 

  

On Wed, Jan 28, 2015 at 1:16 PM, Tripp, Anthony <Anthony.Tripp@dep.state.fl.us> wrote: 

Hello Linda, 

  

It has been a couple of months since we last talked.  We were wondering what the status is regarding the 
installation of the additional device for  processing of end caps.  Hope all is going well. 

  

Tony Tripp 

 

  

 
 


